
  

 
 

 
To:       WILLIE HORTON, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  
 
Through: RICK LITTLE, INTERIM PROCUREMENT DIRECTOR 

 
From:   PAMELA DALEY, SENIOR PROCUREMENT SPECIALIST 
 
Date:    MAY 12, 2019  
 
Subject:   RECOMMENDATION: UNIDIRECTIONAL FLUSHING - HYDROMAX 

USA 
 

 

Consistent with the City of Riviera Beach Code of Ordinance (Section [DP1]16.5), Utility 
Special District Procurement Division advertised Request for Bid (BID) in the “Legal 
Notice” section of the Palm Beach Post on December 02, 2019, to solicit qualified firms 
or individuals to provide Unidirectional Flushing services for the Utility Special District.  
 
To provide additional exposure and ensure maximum competition for the project, the BID 
was also advertised on the City’s internet website. 
 
Unidirectional Flushing is a unique and specialized commodity with limited vendors. The 
District received three submittals from various vendors throughout the US. Subsequently, 
the lowest responsive and responsible vendor was HYDROMAX USA, located in 
Lakeland, Florida.  
 
Accordingly, it is the District desire that HYDROMAX USA be recommended to provide 
Unidirectional Flushing services for the Utility Special District.  
 
CC:  
 
Purchasing File   
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